
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 

             Opportunity Knocks… 
      

 Long Island State Employees FCU is presenting college-bound high school seniors with the opportunity to compete for statewide 

scholarships for either a two – or four year accredited educational institution.  It’s a simple three-step process, making this an opportunity 

students can’t pass up. 

  

Step 1:   Contact our office to request a scholarship application form.  If the student is not a member of the credit union,        

 request a membership packet as credit union membership is required. 

 

Step 2:   Complete the application form, write an essay and obtain the required transcripts along with the signature of the    

 student’s parent or guardian. 

 

Step 3:   Return the completed package to the credit union no later than January 27, 2010. 

 

There is no fee for submitting an application, but students applying MUST be: 

                          

 Member of credit union 

 College-bound high school seniors at the time of application to either a  

        two or four-year accredited educational institution; and 

 Attending college for the first time in the fall of 2010. 

 

In early spring, applications will be judged against other submission state wide.  Winners will be announced in April. 

For more information about this scholarship program, contact credit union contact at our office by calling 631-291-9160.
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                Serving Long Island State Employees and their Families since 1938 



Long Island State Employees FCU 
250 Veterans Highway Hauppauge, NY 11788 
www.lisefcu.org   
                                                                                                  
Contact us at                                                                                  Credit Union Closures 
Telephone               (631) 291 9160                                                          
FAX                        (631) 360 3620                                            Martin Luther King Day   Monday, January 18, 2009
Toll Free                1 877 LISEFCU                                           Presidents Day         Monday February 15, 2009 
Audio Response    (631) 952 6286 
To report lost or stolen debit cards 1 800 453 4270

           Holiday Bills got you down?  

The Holiday season is coming to an end soon.  However the Holiday Bills keep coming in. 

 We have a solution to help you save money on HIGH CREDIT CARD Interest rates and 

 put some money back in your pocket. The Credit Union is offering several ways to help 

 ease the stress of the Holidays! 

  Unsecured Loans:      Personal:  Up to $20,000.00 for as low as *9.99% for 60 months. 

                                     Special:     Up to $2,000.00 for as low as *8.99% for 12 months.  

                                     (*conditions due apply.) 

 

Plan for next year with a Holiday Club Account:  Deposit $20.00 a paycheck for 26 weeks  

next year you’ll have saved $520.00 for the 2010 Holiday Season. 

                        

 
                                   

Thank You for joining us at our first open house and 
making it a success! 
       
 Congratulations to our TWO raffle winners 
               
                Moni John        Hauppauge Dept. of Transportation 
                     Susan Saskin    Hauppauge Dept. of Transportation  
                                          
                              
                         
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 

members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union. 

 

Board of Directors 
Margaret Conklin, President 

Robert Hug Vice, Pres. 
Richard Causin, Treasurer 

Thomas Oelerich 
Larry Malsan 

 
Credit Committee 

Kent Edwards, Chair. 
John McGrellis 
Don Jaymaha 

Carol Marchesi 
Janet Mahoney 

 
Supervisory Committee 

Florence Mansuetta 
Linda Imbriano 

              Karen Taylor  
 

Office Staff 
Maureen A. Genna, Manager 

Linda Doyle, Loan Officer 
Kathy Zwirblis, Collections 

Vito Fontanetta, Teller 
Joyce Miller, Teller 

Peter Quinones, Teller 
 


